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Dear valued customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding our 
pricing for products produced at our EU facilities. 

The European Commission has initiated an anti-dumping proceeding with regard to imports into the 
Union of continuous filament glass fibre products originating in Bahrain, Egypt, and Thailand. The 
investigation estimates dumping margins for Bahrain up to 49%, for Egypt up to 95%, and for Thailand up 
to 146%, with an injury elimination level up to 37%, 55%, and 57% respectively. The amount of possible 
future liability would normally be set at the lower of those two levels according to Article 7(2) of the 
basic Regulation. 

Due to this ongoing anti-dumping investigation and the earlier than expected registration of imports, as 
announced in the attached PDF, we are compelled to increase the pricing on products that use rovings 
from Jushi Egypt or CPIC Bahrain. This increase is based on the percentages referred to in the attachment 
and will be applicable for all shipments from June 15th onward, unless individually otherwise agreed. 

Please be assured that the responsible sales manager for your account will contact you with the exact 
details of the price adjustments. Additionally, they will provide you with alternative options from other 
roving sources and/or SAERTEX facilities to potentially mitigate the impact of this price increase. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions or 
require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to your sales manager. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Christian Beckmann  Steven Bakker    Sven Blank 
CEO    Commercial Director   Commercial Director 

Subject: Price Increase Notification Due to Anti-Dumping Investigation 01 June 2025 
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